
31st March 2025 
 Term 1: Week 10 

Weethalle Public School 

Empowering Learners for their future 
Phone: (02) 69 756154 

Email: Weethalle-   
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal: Jason Hurley 

From the Principal 

Don’t forget to 
bring YOUR hat to 

school. 

‘NO HAT, PLAY 
IN THE SHADE’ 

 

 

3rd April 

P&C Pie Orders Due 
 

Tuesday 8th April 

STEM Day at Euabalong 
 

Friday, 11th April 

Assembly 

Pie orders delivered 

Last Day Term 1 

 

Wednesday, 30 April 

Students return for Term 2 

We have had a fantastic day today joining with Tallimba and 
Barmedman at Tallimba Public School for a Science Day ran 
by the Lake Cowal Conservation Centre. It is great that as 
each of our Small Schools reduce in size, that we can come 
together to still provide students with opportunities for 
activities catering for larger groups.  

We are looking forward to a similar opportunity next week 
when we come together again with our surrounding small 
schools in Euabalong for a day focused on technology.  
 
Next week is the last week of term 1. We will celebrate the 
end of term with an Easter hat parade, book fair and 
assembly. Parents and friends are invited to attend our book 
fair from 1:30pm before we come together at 2pm for our hat 
parade and assembly.   
 
Don't forget that our pie drive orders are due this Wednesday 
and Easter raffle ticket money needs to be returned by Friday 
11th April to be drawn at assembly. 
 
Jason Hurley 
 



Students are enjoying the garden club. Last week they 

transplanted seedlings into pots and have placed them 

around the front of the school buildings. 

Thank you to Tom’s family for the donation of strawberry 

plants and plants for the garden. 

If you have any succulents that you could donate to the 

school for the students to propagate and plant up, it would 

be appreciated. 

A surprise visitor to school last week! 



 

1:15pm — 2:30pm 




